
 City Council Agenda Item 

Subject: Nutanix Software and Support Renewal– IT Department  

Submitted By: Josh Cox, IT Director 

Date Submitted: September 23rd, 2024 

Work Session Date: October 7th, 2024 

Council Meeting Date: N/A 

Background/History: 

The IT department has been upgrading all City security cameras to be on one, cloud-based platform. As we 
approach the completion of the deployment, we have received a request to add some additional cameras in 
locations that previously did not have camera coverage. The main request is to add cameras to inside the 
bays at the fire station. In addition to the fire stations, we have a few other areas and one additional 
building that was not in the original scope. The IT department is requesting approval to purchase 18 
additional cameras along with cloud-based storage and licensing required to complete full coverage of all 
City facilities.  

 

Cost: $ $19,796.06 Budgeted for:  Yes x No 

 

None 

Action Requested from Council: We are asking for approval to purchase these additional cameras that 
were not included in the budget.  

 

 


